

November 22, 2024

Mark R. Ginsberg, Ph.D.

President

Office of the President 8000 York Road Towson, MD 21252 Ms. Kerri Keller Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum 401 Washington Avenue Suite 212 Towson, MD 21204-4821

Dear Ms. Keller, Cer

Thank you for the gift to the *Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum Scholarship*, which reflects the Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum's commitment to our institution's bold aspirations. This gift has an immediate impact on our students and offers them the ability to focus their time and talents on the many impactful experiences offered here such as internships, career network-building, creative endeavors and other real-world opportunities.

Investing in scholarships nurtures the next generation of leaders and innovators. This support allows students to fully immerse themselves in their academic journey at Towson University. It provides them with essential tools and resources, creating an environment where creativity and excellence can thrive.

The Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum's commitment to TU strengthens our legacy and advances our mission. By providing these vital opportunities, you're not just supporting individual students – you're shaping the landscape of our community and beyond. Thank you for being an integral part of the Towson University family and for your role in propelling our students toward a brighter future.

With gratitude,

Mark R. Ginsberg, Ph.D.

Mah

President

